
 

 

 

 

DBCC - Electoral Review Programme 2025 (ERP 2025) 

The Democracy and Boundary Commission Cymru today has published its Policy and Practice document in 
preparation for the 2025 Electoral Review Programme. 

The Commission is seeking your views on the Policy and Practice document and the closing date for responses 
is 24 March 2025. The Commission intends to commence ERP 2025 from April 2025 onwards. 

The Policy and Practice document can be found on the DBCC  website. 

Responses to the consultation on the Policy and Practice should be submitted 
to  Consultations@dbcc.gov.wales by the 24 March 2025. 

Should you require any further information, please get in touch with us directly. 
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